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A conference was held with the above counsel to discuss the language for the lien
notice that will be mailed to all insurers who insured in the State of Montana from July 1,
1993 to the present.

Following discussion and receiving input from counsel, Judge McCarter indicated
that he will review the transcript of the proceedings held on October 22, 2003, to make
certain that the language for the notice of lien is clear. A draft of the notice will be emailed
to counsel for their approval or suggestions. A further conference call will be initiated after
that time.

The clerk’s office was directed to contact Carol Gleed and make arrangements with
her to obtain envelopes with the names and addresses of the insurers from their database
who are to receive this notice.

MIKE McCARTER
Judge
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